Minutes of the Audit Committee Meeting held at 7pm, 7th July 2014, at the Council Offices, Pentyrch.
PRESENT: -
Councillors: 
John Harrison (Chairman), Stuart Thomas, Clare Bath, 

& Philippa Hill-John 

ALSO PRESENT: -

 
Alec Davies (Clerk to the Council) 

48
Attendance and Apologies.
Both members of the Audit Committee were present along with the Chairman and Vice-Chairman.  There were no apologies.
49
Consider amendments to the Financial Regulations subsequent to new draft regulations.
The Clerk had received draft financial regulations from One Voice Wales which he had circulated to all Councillors on 4th June 2014 and which were briefly discussed at the previous full Council meeting on 16th June 2014.  Council decided to adapt the draft regulations to the needs of the Council and gave the responsibility for doing so to the Audit Committee.
The Clerk had drafted new financial regulations from the One Voice Wales model.  He had circulated these new draft regulations to all members of the Committee on Tuesday 1st July 2014.  The Clerk had struck-through words and phrases he believed to be unnecessary or superfluous and highlighted them in yellow.  He had inserted words or phrases which he felt were pertinent to the way the Council operated and highlighted these in green.
The Chairman thanked the Clerk for the work he had undertaken and the Committee went through each page of the proposed new draft regulations.  The Committee made the following amendments to the Clerk’s draft.

a) Paragraph 2.2, 2nd line, delete [or a cheque signatory].
b) Paragraph 5.2, fifth line, the recommended deletion of the line ‘The approved schedule shall be ruled off and initialled by the Chairman of the Meeting’, shall be reversed and the line reinstated.

c) Paragraph 5.11, was not felt to be relevant and should be deleted

The Committee approved all other alterations and insertions made by the Clerk.  The Clerk was asked to prepare the completed version of the draft Financial Regulations for circulation to all members, as part of the pre-read material, for the July meeting.  It was agreed that this would be placed on the Clerk’s report for consideration.  Clerk to arrange
50
Any other business
There was no other business.
The Chairman thanked the members for their attendance and the meeting closed at 7.50 pm. 
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